Portland General Electric Company

121 SW Salmon Street » Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

November 1, 2007

Email/US Postal Mail

Commission Filing Center

Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol Street, N.E., Ste 218
Salem OR 97301-2551

Re: Compliance Filing [DO NOT POST ON WEB]
AR 517; November 2007 Draft Amended Private Letter Ruling

Ms. Johnson:

Enclosed you will find the November 1, 2007, Draft Amended Request for a Private Letter Ruling for
Portland General Electric Company (PGE), to be submitted in docket AR 517 pursuant to Order No.
07-401. This Draft Amended Request for a ruling from the IRS modifies PGE’s ori ginal Private Letter
Ruling request to reflect the impact of AR 517, which amended the original rules approved in docket
AR 499, Order 07-401 also requires that parties to AR 517 provide any proposed edits or comments
regarding this Draft Amended Request to the Commission by November 15, 2007.

Notice of this submission is being sent to all parties to this docket. Due to the voluminous service list,
copies will be distributed to parties upon request. Please direct requests to p ge.opuc.filings @pgn.com
and include AR 517, November 1, 2007, Submission Request in the subject line. Please advise if you
want a hard copy or electronic copy.

Please contact me at 503-464-7021 or email randy.dahlgren@pgn.com if you have any questions about
the enclosed.

Sincerely,

ol

Randall J. Dahlgren
Director, Regulatory Policy & Affairs

Enclosure
CC: Judy Johnson, OPUC
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